ALMA BOARD OF EDUCATION
JOINT SCHOOL BOARD AND BUILDING STUDY COMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING
April 3, 2014
The special joint meeting of the Alma Board of Education and Building Study Committee was called to order by President Dennis Hetrick at 6:35 p.m. on Thursday, April 3, 2014, in the high school library. Attending were: Dennis Hetrick, Todd Mau, Doug Kane, Joe Mlinar, Steve Sedlmayr, Dwight Ruff, Corey Hanson, Vern Stone, Tom Brakke, and Carol Wieczorek.
Mr. Sedlmayr handed out information received from a fourth company, APEX, which did not make the deadline for the RFP’s which was Thursday, March 27, 2014, at 4:00 p.m. 

Mr. Sedlmayr handed out a comparison sheet of the three engineering firms that did get their RFP’s to the board on time to do an energy assessment.  They are Auth Consulting, HSR, and MEP.  Mr. Sedlmayr reviewed information with the board and went over the references that he had contacted on each firm.  Discussion was held.

At 7:47 p.m. President Dennis Hetrick went around the table and asked each board and committee member their thoughts.  Discussion held.  The consensus was that board and committee members would like to take more time to check references and interview the three firms.

Mr. Sedlmayr will send an e-mail to all board and committee members gathering questions for the interview.  Date set for this meeting will be Thursday, April 10, 2014 starting at 5:15 p.m.  The board and committee will meet at 5:15 p.m. to go over questions that they will be asking, and interviews will start at 6:00 p.m. with 45 minutes for the interview and 15 minutes for discussion.

Mr. Sedlmayr will contact the firms to see if the April 10th date would work for all of them. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
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